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Just like that the first term of Year 6 is over. It has been a great term with the children, and it 
was lovely to meet all the parents this week at parents evening too. 

The children were recapping multiplication this week in maths, and they were able to recall 
rules and techniques they had learnt in previous years to help them, especially with long 
multiplication! 

During English, the children were finishing and editing their narrative this week. The writing was 
amazing, the children really set the scene, and it almost felt like I was in Ethiopia after reading 
them.  

End of term evaluations have been happening this week, the children were able to reflect on 
both their art and PE and think about skills they have developed and what they could improve if 
they were to do it again. We played a big hockey match on Wednesday to see their skills in 
action! 

The children also got to go in teams across Year 6 this week for a quiz that they completed 
together – all about what they have learnt so far in Year 6! They all did amazingly well, and we 
are proud of everything they have achieved this term.  

Home Learning: 

Mathletics – Set weekly (Friday – Friday) 

TTRS 

5 times a week reading (signed at home please). 

Key Dates: 

Term 2 – Monday 4th November!! 


